
ROBO CALL MAY 29, 2025 

Good afternoon.  This is Fr. Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are all doing 

well.  

Long-time St. Joseph parishioner Claude Davis has passed away.  

Visitation is tomorrow, May 30th from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. at Nelms 

Funeral Home.  On Saturday, May 31st there will be a rosary at 9:45 a.m. 

in the church, and visitation until 11:00 a.m.  The funeral Mass is at 11:00 

a.m. followed by burial at Connelly Chapel Cemetery.  Please keep the 

Davis family in your prayers.    

Be on the lookout for a video coming to you via e-mail early next week.  

This will be the first of several we will send out over the next few months. 

These are updates and news about Holy Family School, the Capital 

Campaign and more.  Feel free to share them with family and friends.  If 

you don’t receive the first video, please call the parish office.  We may not 

have your e-mail address or it is incorrect. 

St. Joseph, St. Mary of the Visitation and Our Lady, Queen of the Universe 

will present THE GREATEST GIFT: A morning of activities for ages five 

through twelve on the wonder of the Eucharist, Wednesday, June 4th, 2025 

from 9:00 a.m. to noon. The event will be at Our Lady, Queen of the 

Universe.  Check this week’s bulletin and flyers in the church vestibule 

for details.  

The next Bunco is scheduled for Friday, June 6th at 6:00 p.m. in St. Francis 

Hall. 

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the parish. 

For more information and updates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and prayers each 

day.  Take care and be safe. 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

